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Dear Families,
As we continue into March, I want to take a moment 
to celebrate the fantastic achievements of our children 
and the wonderful support from our school 
community.
Firstly, a huge well done to everyone involved with 
World Book Day—everyone looked absolutely 
fabulous in their costumes, and it was wonderful to see 
the children’s love of reading shine through. 
A special thank you also for your support with 'Break 
the Rules Day'—we raised an amazing £181.50. This 
money will contribute towards the development of our 
outdoor learning spaces, providing even more 
opportunities for hands-on play and learning.
Another exciting event this term was our All Things 
Welsh Day. The children had great fun taking part in a 
range of activities that celebrated Welsh culture and 
heritage. A huge thank you to Mr. Williams for 
organising such a fantastic day!
Your ongoing support makes such a difference, and we 
truly appreciate everything you do.  As always, please 
keep an eye on social media for updates and ways to get 
involved.
Diolch yn fawr!
Mrs Morris
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Looking to the Future…

This term, the incredible sense of community and support has been 
truly heartwarming. During these challenging times, the kindness 
and unity shown by our families have been inspiring—thank you.

Whilst we cannot anticipate what will happen in the future, we can 
reflect on the facts so far:

• The proposal due to be presented to the cabinet has been 
postponed for the second time, resulting in a delay to the whole 
process.

• St Anthony’s remains committed to providing the very best for 
our children, as we always have.

• We are excited to welcome our new Reception and Nursery 
children with planned induction days to ensure a smooth and 
successful transition into our school community.

• St Anthony’s is open for new admissions, and we continue to 
welcome families into our school.

• It’s business as usual—our focus remains on delivering 
high-quality education and care for every child.

• If the outcome of the consultation is not as hoped, we will work 
tirelessly to ensure that any transition is extensive, carefully 
planned and handled with the children’s well-being at heart.

•
If you have any questions or concerns about your child’s education, 
please don’t hesitate to speak with us. We are here to support you.

                 Thank you for your continued trust and support.



Lower School
Humanities

The class have been enjoying researching different 
countries around the world and finding interesting 
facts about them. 

The children have been learning about each of 
the different continents on on our planet. Each 
group was assigned a continent and presented 
what they had learnt to the rest of the class!

Learning about our world



Mrs Drew's Class
Since our last news page Year 3/4 have been 
busy. We have enjoyed our theme days 
including our Welsh Day, St David’s Day and 
World Book Day. During our recent ‘Science 
Week’ we took part in live lessons about space, 
where we looked at what life would be like in 
space and farming, where we talked about 
renewable and green energy.
Other highlights include Year 3’s are now 
having ukulele lessons thanks to Theatre 
Clwyd and the Year 4’s are learning to play the 
recorder with Mrs Drew. In PE the children 
have been introduced to the game of hockey, a 
skill we hope to develop in the coming weeks 
(weather permitting)!
Remember to check ‘Seesaw’ as we regularly 
upload pictures of what we are doing.



MRS GIBBONS CLASS

Next week
• Monday - Class trip to  Greenfield Valley Heritage Park
• Friday - Year 5 pupils visit St David's High school.

Easter Bingo Posters. 
Our poster design competition 
winners wih their prizes.

Singing with Becky from SRG

Year 6 Bikeability training learning practical skills to 
ride safely on the roads



World Book Day

Lower school had a brilliant 
time working with pupils in 
Years 5 and 6.They created 
posters about their chosen 
book for this world book day 
on Adobe.



Comic  Relief

https://www.comicrelief.com/
Please click the link to make a donation. 

https://www.comicrelief.com/


Messages and Reminders

We regularly update Facebook, Seesaw and 
the school website with pictures and 
information. 

 

       Thank you Emily!
Emily raised £240.40 for 
our school doing a 
sponsered walk.

   After school clubs.

• Mon - Tag rugby. 
Juniors only, with Mr 
Williams.

• Tues -CCC Club
   with Mrs Drew.

• Wed - Sports with 
Miss Williams and 
Miss Crocombe.

• CCC Club with Mrs 
Drew

• Tuesday - Wear green in support of Cerebral Palsy Awareness Day
• Thursday - Own clothes bring an Easter egg or Easter chocolate.

Own clothes days - next week.

                     Win Win Win
100 Square Game- £2 per go. Parents
will be at the school gate all next week 
in the mornings and afternoons. 



01244 680480 

www.stanthonyscatholic.co.uk

samail@hwbcymru.net

Contact Information

If your child is 
absent, please let us 

know via email, 
phone or the school 

webiste. 

Please keep 
school updated 
with any new 

contact details. 

Safeguarding Officers
Mrs C Morris - Headteacher

 Mrs S Mulgrew - Foundation Lead

We sent out dates for the 
diary last week, covering the 

next few weeks. You can 
find them on the school 

website under  the
 Parents tab.


